From: Gina Power

Sent: 03 October 2024 15:06

To: Planning

Subject: 2022/4478/P — attention Sarah White
Attachments: Tree Protection Photos and Current Garden.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Sarah
I would like to add a comment re the above. I see that my previous comment is already on the planning site.

All comments that I make are related to ensuring that the development is in keeping with the ‘South
Hampstead Conservation Area Character Appraisal and Management Strategy’ and the strategy's
objectives.

Please find attached a copy of the Tree Protection Photos & Current Garden document which was
supplied to the Council at the time of the redevelopment of 80 Greencroft Gardens. Here you can see that
in fact there is a loss of garden land.

Below you will also find two photos, the first taken at night, to show the 'glow’' that the 'pergola’ gives off
at night, and the second during the daytime.




| would be grateful if you can add these to the comments regarding the planning permission.

Yours
G Power



80 Greencroft Gardens Tree Protection- Replanting Photos.

Garden prior work commencing. Only conifer tree left of photo was removed.
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The garden during the build. Only the lawn area was used by the contractors. The flower beds along

both sides and the rear were untouched. The trees at the rear were untouched and can be inspected
if required.



Garden Prior to turf being re-laid.

Garden presently.



